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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     03/05/2005

From:     Charlene Montgomery

 

Comment:
My comment is  simple.  I am a genealogist who is not able to travel, but has found 
old books without copyright that I have used and tried to share with other 
genealogists on the web.  The writers are long dead and descendants are not to be 
found.

Please do not make things harder and harder for us.  I do genealogy for my 
grandchildren so that they will have more of a sense of "family'" since families are
breaking up more and more in this modern society.

It's a shame that the "few" these days seem to win out over the majority.  Majority 
should still rule!
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